
 
Standing Committee Annual Report 

 
 
Name of Committee or Council:  Latinx Advisory Board 
 
Chair:  Yanaraliz Barnes and LaNeeça Williams 
 
Meeting Dates in Current Year: September 29th, October 5th, October 29th, January 13th, March 29th, 
April 21st  
 
Major Actions or Accomplishments: 

• Launching of the Community Ambassadors Initiative, which identified six community members 
who are helping to build stronger networks between Austin Peay’s Latino community and the 
Clarksville community. 

• Creating a bilingual version of Austin Peay’s recruitment materials. 
• Hosting registration workshops and two one-on-one registration sessions at the LCRC during the 

spring semester. 
• Hosting an upcoming Spanish FAFSA workshop on Oct. 6, from 5-8 p.m., that will be open to 

the community. At the event, participants will have the opportunity to apply to APSU and learn 
more about upcoming preview days and the Parent and Family Portal. 

• Developing Spanish-language financial aid information and others that will soon be printed and 
placed on the financial aid website. 

 
Media Coverage: https://www.apsu.edu/news/june-2022-latino-advisory-council.php 
 
 

https://www.apsu.edu/news/june-2022-latino-advisory-council.php
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